
 

 
Date: - 02.05.2019 

 
NOTICE 

 

All the concerned of the college are here by informed that 

as per advice / instruction of the V.U (Ref. No. 

VU/IC/Mail/112/2019) the college will remain closed on 

03.05.19 & 04.05.19 in view of the available warning for 

the cyclone “FANI”. 

 
 
                                                              Sd/- Dr. P. K. Dandapath 
                                                                       Teacher-in-Charge 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


